pulling
all-nighters
with

health
insurance

questions?

Nothing is more important than your health. Under Connecticut law you
have rights in health insurance — it's important to know what they are.

The Office of the Healthcare Advocate can help you understand your
rights and assist with appeals.

Learn more by contacting us: 866.HMO.4444 or ct.gov/ocha.

There's help. Call 1.866.HMO.4446
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